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TELUS and BC Hydro Infrastructure 

Between January 6th and January 17th, 2025 you may notice EN-

CEPTA vehicles and personnel in our community (IR#1, IR#2 and 

IR#3). 

ENCEPTA will be doing a review of TELUS and BCHYDRO infrastruc-

ture within our community. Inspections will be done on poles, cab-

inets, etc. 

ENCEPTA vehicles are clearly marked with NAME and LOGO. EN-

CEPTA staff will be wearing ENCEPTA ID tags and high-visibility 

vests. 

PLEASE be mindful of the ENCEPTA staff walking or driving around 

in our community. 

Firewood Distribution 

With  the new year starting and second round of firewood distribu-

tion to IR#1, IR#2, and IR#3 complete. We are currently working on 

the third round of Firewood distribution to homes. 

You will be required to: 

• SIGN for each load of Firewood distributed to your residence 

• If you are unable to SIGN, please ensure you are home 

when Firewood is being distributed at your location. 

Pellkwet̓mín 2025 
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Fax: 250.457.6507 

Ongoing Projects: 

• Firewood Distribution 

• ENCEPTA/TELUS 

• Weekly Garbage 

• Weekly Recycling 

• Drive-way Clearing 

• Historic Hat Creek 

Ranch 

• McAbee Fossil Beds 

• Forestry Projects 

• Archeology Projects 

• Sand bagging for Emer-

gency Response 



Greetings from Historic Hat Creek Ranch! As we settle into winter, here’s the 
latest news from the ranch: 

• Annual General Report: Our General Manager is hard at work preparing 
the Annual General Report, which will soon be ready for the board’s review. 

• Winter Preparations: Both the ranch and the McAbee Fossil Beds have 
been successfully winterized, ensuring everything is in great shape for the 
season. 

• Welcome, Adrian Lewis: We’re thrilled to welcome Adrian Lewis as our 
winter helper as Danielle will soon be going away to Quebec. Adrian is staying 
on-site to keep an eye on the animals and assist with ranch operations. In the 
spring, Adrian will return to the McAbee Fossil Beds as Lead Guide. 

• Animal Update: All our animals are doing well! The horses recently had 
their “winter pedicure” (a.k.a. hoof trimming), and everyone is cozy and 
healthy. 
2025 Season: We’re already fielding booking requests and are excited to wel-
come our guests in the upcoming season. Stay tuned for more details as we 
finalize plans for another great year! 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you in 
2025! 
 

St'uxwtews Pesuten Heritage Society Updates 

GARBAGE 
DAY—

Wednesday’s of 
each week 

EMERGENCY 

 Contacts:  

 

Fawn Pierro-Zabotel, Natural 

Resources Manager 

778-257-2588 
 

Darnell Louie,  

Operations Supervisor 

250.256.4881 
 

Brenda Antoine, Emergency 

Response (Fire and Flood) 

250.457.3760 

 

NAME DEPARTMENT EMAIL EXT. 

Roy Seriosa General Manager & Eco-
nomic Development 

r.seriosa@bslp.ca 276 

Nicole Goforth Executive Assistant n.goforth@bslp.ca 279 

Fawn Pierro-Zabotel NR Manager nrmanager@bslp.ca 276 

Brenda Antoine Referrals/Emergency Coor-
dinator 

b.antoine@bslp.ca 280 

Darnell Louie Operations Supervisor d.louie@bslp.ca 277 

Misty Antoine Project Lead m.antoine@bslp.ca 284 

Bert William Cultural Heritage & Arch 
Advisor 

b.william@bslp.ca 281 

Daytona Retasket GIS Technician d.retasket@bslp.ca 282 

Jeannie William Finance j.william@bslp.ca 276 

Naomi Ned Finance n.ned@bslp.ca 278 

BSLP DIRECTORY 
Phone: 250.457.6788 

RECYCLE 
DAY—

Thursday’s of 
each week 
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